
 

712-728-2060 

 

No Beer or Liquor May Be Brought on 

Golf Course Grounds 

 

This is the law, our insurance and license will be revoked if allowed.   

The board adopted the following policy: (this pertains to members as well 

as non-members). 

 

 First Offense – they will be done for the day, no refunds 

 Second Offense – done for a month 

 Third Offense – done for 1 year or the remainder of the season 

 

Whoever is working in the clubhouse or on the grounds is in charge of 

policing this; however our employees alone cannot be the only one 

policing this.  We encourage any member to help us police this.  If you 

see someone bringing their own alcoholic beverages onto the premises, you 

do not need to confront this person, please just speak to an employee of the 

club, and management along with the board will handle the situation. 

 

Remember, in addition to the legal and insurance implications, this 

practice directly impacts the entire membership.  We have fixed expenses 

year in and year out.  If we cannot create enough revenue to offset our 

expenses year after year, the burden then falls back on the membership 

with increased dues and prices. 


